
PUBLIC NOTICE OF NEW VOTING EQUIPMENT IN HOUSTON COUNTY 
 
Jan. 7, 2025 
 
Notice to Municipalities: 
 
From: Polly Heberlein, Houston County Interim Auditor-Treasurer 
 
This is to inform you that Houston County has upgraded the Assisted Voting 
Device (AVD) to be used by your municipality in upcoming elections. 
 
This new AVD equipment consists of an ExpressVote terminal which is replacing 
the AutoMark AVD that had previously been used by Houston County.      
 
The ExpressVote has been fully certified by the State of Minnesota Secretary of 
State’s Office.  It will be used for the first time during the March 11, 2025 
Township election in La Crescent Township only.  All 27 precincts in Houston 
County will begin using ExpressVote terminals for all State and Federal Elections 
going forward.    
 
Please note, this new voting equipment will be on display and available for 
demonstrations at the Auditors Office (Room 116) at the Houston County Historic 
Courthouse, 304 S. Marshall St. in Caledonia MN beginning Tuesday, January 28, 
2025 thru Monday, March 10, 2025. Demonstrations will be available from 8:30 am 
to 4:00 pm daily. 
 
Please contact Polly Heberlein, Interim Auditor-Treasurer  at 
polly.heberlein@co.houston.mn.us or 507-725-5815 with any questions.   

mailto:polly.heberlein@co.houston.mn.us

